
              
 

22 Jan 2024 

Your Excellencies and Comrades, 

5TH WORKING COMMITTEE MEETING IN SINGAPORE 

Greetings from Singapore! And Happy New Year! 
  
We are now into VECONAC 2024. And our first meeting, the 5th Working Committee Meeting onboard 
the Genting Dream cruise ship from 28 April 2024 to 1 May 2024 is just over three months away. 
  
Our preparations for WCM are in full swing. 
  
Attached to this note are the following documents: 
a. WCM Registration Form 
b. WCM Programme  
c. Admin Instructions & Advisory for WCM 
  
Please note the details in the three documents, especially in the WCM Registration Form. 
  
Singapore will bear the cost of two cabins (rooms) for each member country for up to double (twin) 
occupancy only. Singapore will also absorb the Port Charge and Gratuity Fee for up to two (2) occupants 
in each of these two cabins only.  
  
All other cabins are for a maximum of three passengers per cabin only. Please refer to the 
Administrative Instructions and Advisory for more details.  
  
As we finalize the details to welcome you and your team to Singapore for the WCM, if there’s any 
assistance that you need or anything else you would like to know for your trip, do contact either Swee 
Kee or Tina: 
  
LTC (RET) Tan Swee Kee 
Email: sweekeet@singnet.com.sg 
  
Ms Tina Goh 
Email: gtina@safra.sg 
 
Looking forward to our meeting in April! 
  
VECONAC FOREVER, FOREVER VECONAC 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
 
 
BG (RET) WINSTON TOH 
VECONAC President / 
President, SAF Veterans’ League 
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